
 

  
  
  

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref AVR/FACILITIES/003  

 

2nd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Re: Important Notice – A49 Winwick Road Improvement Works 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of significant roadworks scheduled 

to commence along the A49 Winwick Road, which may affect travel to and from Beamont 

Collegiate Academy. These works are part of Warrington Borough Council's initiative to enhance 

travel infrastructure in the area. detailed information about the roadworks can be found on the 

Warrington Borough Council's website: https://www.warrington.gov.uk/a49-travel-improvements  

 

Details of the Roadworks: 

▪ Location: A49 Winwick Road (opposite Halliwell Jones Rugby Stadium) from the junction 

with A50 Long Lane (front of Warrington and Vale Royal College) extending along the east 

side.  

▪ Start Date: Tuesday, 6 May 2025 

▪ Time: Between 09:30 and 17:30 

▪ Duration: Until Autumn 2025 

▪ Purpose: Relocation of utilities in preparation for future bus priority and active travel 

improvements.  

 

Potential Impact: 

Given the proximity of these works to our academy, there may be increased traffic congestion 

and potential delays during peak travel times. This could affect students, staff, and parents 

commuting to and from the school. 

 

Recommendations: 

▪ Plan Ahead: Allow extra time for your journeys to accommodate possible delays. 

▪ Alternative Routes: Consider using alternative routes to avoid the affected section of 

the A49. 

▪ Public Transport: Stay informed about any changes to bus services that may result from 

the roadworks. 
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▪ Stay Informed: Regular updates and detailed information about the roadworks can be 

found on the Warrington Borough Council's website.  

 

We understand that these works may cause inconvenience, but they are essential for the long-

term improvement of our local transport infrastructure. We appreciate your patience and 

cooperation during this period. 

 

If you have any concerns or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mrs A Viar  

Business Operations Manager 
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